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Key Stage 2 Statutory Tests (SATs)      

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, children in Year 6 will be taking the National KS2 tests (SATs) in May. In this letter, I am outlining the 
dates of each test and how long they last for. Each test can only be taken on that day and children must attend school 
every day in order to complete the tests. If there is an emergency which means that your child is unable to attend 
school, you must contact me as soon as possible to discuss options. 
 
During that week, children may come to school from 8.15am and will be given a light breakfast of toast, cereal and 
fruit. This will help to ensure a calm start to the day and will help alleviate any anxieties that children may be feeling 
ahead of the tests. You do not need to book your child in for breakfast, they can just arrive any time after 8.15. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the tests or arrangements for the week, please speak to your child’s class teacher or 
Ms Trewhella, Ms Gentleman, Ms Smith or me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Sarah Wilson 
Head Teacher 
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